
Additional Written Public Comment 
September 29 Public Hearing 

Arbor Hills Supplemental Fire Flow Supply Project 
Pump Station Site Selection 

 
 
 
From:  Sheri Carter 
 
Sent:   Wednesday, September 29, 2010 3:44 PM 
 
To:   Alan larson 
 
Subject: Public Meeting Tonight 
 
 
Alan: 
I don't think I will be able to attend the meeting or may arrive late.  Either way, I 
believe we are on the right track with the station.  The concerns mentioned in the 
last meeting seem feasible to implement.  Let's move forward on this project.  
  
Regards, 
Sheri Carter  
Arbor Hills Neighborhood Associaton President 
 


